
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR A MINOR EXEMPTION 
 
 

5170, avenue Van Horne 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council, at its regular meeting scheduled 
for 7 p.m. on September 2, 2008, at 5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine, 
will rule on an application for a minor exemption relating to the maximum 
authorized height of a fence.  
 
This minor exemption would make it possible for the fence adjacent to the 
building at 5170, avenue Van Horne, to exceed the 0.90 m limit, without 
exceeding 2 m, at the intersection of 2 public thoroughfares, over a distance of 
7 m along each thoroughfare, measured from the point of intersection on 2 sides 
of the fence, notwithstanding paragraph 2 of section 6 of the By-law concerning 
fences and hedges applying to the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce 
borough (R.B.C.M., c. C-5), which specifies that the height may not exceed 
0.90 m. 
 
Any interested person may speak to the Borough Council on this application. 
 
Given at Montréal this August 13, 2008. 
 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement substitut 
 
 
 


